

St Hugh of Lincoln RC Primary School

Glastonbury Road | Stretford | Manchester | M32 9PD t. 0161 912 2906 | f. 0161 749 7461 e. sthughoflincoln.admin@trafford.gov.uk w. www.st-hughlincoln.trafford.sch.uk

18th March 2014

Head Teacher: Mr M. Mountcastle

Dear Parents/carers

Our return to school 16th April marks the beginning of the summer term which means the children can wear the summer uniform.

As in previous years we are offering Polo shirts but strictly by order only. The full cost of the top and embroidery is £5.50. If you would like to place an order, please complete and return the order form below along with the correct payment to school by Friday 28th March. No orders will be accepted after this date.

I hope that once I have final numbers I can place the order with our supplier and the polo shirts will be delivered in time for Easter.

Should you require any further information, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Yours	sincere	lν

(Embroidered)

NAME:

G. Chappell				
	 1	2 1	<u> </u>	

Class:

		N. The			1)	
Colour	XS (28")	S (32")	M (34")	L (36")	XL (38")	Total
White (Embroidered)		76	& C	O		
Maroon						.22

Total enclosed £	(Cheques made payable to St Hugh Of Lincoln)
------------------	--





